
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, October 29, 2021

Click on the blue underlined links.

Seeing everyone at conferences was simply wonderful!  Online for the past three conference sessions

was OK, but in person is by far the best.  The teachers shared how enthusiastic and knowledgeable the

students are.  I hope you all also saw just how dedicated the students and staff are to seeing that every

student’s needs are being met, developing lifelong and academic skills.  Could you please take just a

few minutes to respond to the following survey so that I can see how we are doing? Thank you in

advance! https://forms.gle/X61BVMSTkNAKGmf77.

FREE PM Session on Our Next Early Release Day--Veterans Day: Students will be

released early on Veterans Day, and Flying Cloud Institute will be offering a free

afternoon of fun at NCES for middle school students and their younger siblings.  Sign-up

is necessary and space is limited. Sign-up online under REGISTER (top right of screen)

at www.flyingcloudinstitute.org.

November Breakfast Menu and November Lunch Menu: Click the links for our November menus.

Picture Retake Day is Next Week: Retake day is Tuesday (November 2nd.) If you would like photos retaken,

please return unwanted photos on Tuesday. Any child who was absent on the original picture day will have

photos taken. If you would like a new photo order form sent home with your child, please contact Mrs. Devino

at bdevino@nceschool.org.

COVID Vaccination Clinic: A free vaccination clinic will be held in North Canaan next Saturday, November

6th, from 10 AM-4 PM.  Appointments are not needed.

Optional Student COVID Testing Form: Students who are under the age of 12 can participate in this optional

testing.  Please read the letter and complete the consent form if you wish for your child to receive the free

weekly testing.

Library News: The bulletin board featured to the right

shares the message Read. Return. Repeat. This is the

perfect message from the library that has so many

resources to share.

Pumpkin Trail Event: The Sharon Audubon is hosting a

pumpkin trail event, open daily from October 28th thru

November 11th. Click the link for additional details.

2021 Holiday Gift Request Form: All forms must be

returned to the Town Hall by November 4th. The Town Hall is closed on Friday, November 5th. Forms can also

be returned to school with your child by November 3rd.

Middle School Winter Program Registration Open: Click the link to register your middle school student for

regional basketball or art garage.

Housy Hoops Basketball Travel Team: Click the link to see more information and to register.

Happy Halloween and Stay well,

Dr. Roy

NCES Principal
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